
Staying in London over Christmas? 

All students are warmly invited to attend the 

Chaplain’s Christmas drinks party 

 

 

9pm on Christmas Eve in LSE Bankside House 

Followed by reserved seating for 

Midnight Mass 

at St Paul’s Cathedral 

 

Please email faithcentre@lse.ac.uk after 

14 December to say you are coming 

to the drinks and to request a place 

at the service. These are limited 

and restricted to LSE students only. 

 


